
Policy for Homeowners of Briar Creek 1 to speak publicly to Agenda items 

After a motion has been made from a Director of the Board and a second has been made, any 

homeowner may address the BOD with their input/suggestion/opinion.  The following guidelines will be 

the accepted protocol. 

Any homeowner wishing to speak to the Board will raise their hand and the acknowledged by the 

presiding officer of the Board.  If there are multiple people wishing to speak, they will all be 

acknowledged at once as to save time. 

After acknowledgement, the homeowner(s) will: 

➢ Come to the microphone 

➢ Identify themselves and the address of their resident 

➢ Address the issue currently before the Board 

➢ Homeowner will be given a maximum of 3 minutes to speak to the issue (Florida Law) 

The Presiding Officer may, at his or her discretion, limit speakers if ample discussion was allowed on 

this same subject at previous meetings. 

At the Presiding Officer’s discretion, a sign-up sheet may be used for any of the agenda items instead of 

the above. Homeowners who wish to speak on these items (3 minutes each maximum) will be given an 

opportunity to register on the sign-up sheet either before or during the meeting.(updated 12/5/2018) 

At the conclusion of Homeowner comments, the Board will then hold their discussion on the item and a 

vote will be taken as to whether the item passes or fails. 

Voted 12/5/2018 

Effective 01/05/2019 

 


